
Haiti – House #134 Yonel Michel 

 

Mr. Yonel Michel was not home when our team stopped by to 

inform him that his family would receive a new home in 

August 2018.  Pictured are 2 of his 3 children who live Mr 

Yonel. He lost his wife some years ago. He, along with his 

children, farms the land around his home.  After the death of 

his wife, he found consolation in his faith and resumed 

attending Mass regularly.  Now that there is Mass daily in 

the parish, he attends even on week days, praying for his 

family and his community. He is a very hard worker.  He and 

his children rejoice and praise God for this incredible gift 

and blessing that they have received.  
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